
Town of Killingly 
Public Safety Commission 

REGULAR MEETING  
Wednesday, March 27, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

Meeting to be held at 
Killingly Town Hall, 1st Floor, Room 102 

 
MINUTES 

 
1. Call to order 

Chair, Amy Shatney, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. (19:00 hours). 
 

2. Roll Call 
Members Present: Amy Shatney, Scott Clifford, Maurice Knorr.  
 
Also Present:  

James Esposito, Resident Trooper 
Jason Anderson, Town Council Liaison (arrived at 7:11 p.m.) 

 
3. Adoption of Minutes Special Meeting of February 27, 2019 

 
Motion was made by Scott Clifford to adopt the Minutes of the Regular 
Meeting of February 27, 2019, as presented. Second by Maurice Knorr. 
Motion carried unanimously (3-0-0). 

 
4. Citizen Participation and Correspondence – None. 

                         
5. Public Safety Updates 

a) Resident State Trooper/Killingly Police  
J. Esposito reported: 

 They are looking at two potential additional Killingly Officers 
by June/July. This would bring the total to four. 
There was discussion regarding the patrol areas/shifts.  

 There are currently three Resident Troopers. The plan is to 
drop one Resident Trooper when two more Killingly Officers 
are added. 

 
 

b) Fire Marshal – No Representation. 
 

c) Fire District - No Representation. 
    

d) Ambulance – No Representation. 
Ms. Shatney will e-mail Randy Daggett and ask if he will be 
attending meetings. 
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6. Old Business 
There was discussion regarding the numbers for house signs. Ms. 
Shatney will check with Mr. Daggett as to whether he had sold any.  
 
It was suggested that, if Mr. Daggett cannot attend meetings, perhaps he 
could send a report. 
                  

7. New Business  
There was discussion regarding vehicles not stopping for pedestrians in 
crosswalks and people riding around with only one headlight. 

                                      
8. Council Member Report 

Jason Anderson reported: 

 Town Manager will present the Town Budget on Saturday, 
March 30th. Board of Education will present its Budget on 
Tuesday, April 2nd.  

 NTE did a presentation. On April 4th: Site Walk; 
Presentation; Siting Council to hear public comments. 
There was discussion. 

 
9. Other 

There was discussion regarding spending the money in the budget and 
there was a suggestion to make a donation to the Ambulance. 
Commission Members will give it more thought. 

 
10.   Adjournment 

 
Motion was made by Maurice Knorr to adjourn at 7:22 p.m. (19:22 p.m.). 
Second by Scott Clifford Motion carried unanimously (3-0-0). 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
J.S. Perreault 
Recording Secretary        


